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Rivington Primary School


Newsletter


www.rivingtonprimary.co.uk








Friday 20th November 2015








This week we had lots of visitors to school. On Monday a group of teachers came to see our children working on maths problems and yesterday some classes had stories read to them by potential Schools Direct Students. All the visitors commented on how polite and well behaved our children were. We are very proud of them.





Thank you for all the bottles, sweets and other contributions for our Christmas fair next week. We still need items for our other stalls. Please see the list on the next page.





We are looking forward to seeing many of you on Thursday. 














November:





23rd		Y4 Swimming


26th		Christmas Coffee Afternoon


27th		School nurse drop in-8.30am


30th		Y4 Swimming


		Rec trip to Central Station





December:





1st	Toy & Book Sale


8th	KS1 Christmas performance 2pm


9th	Christmas Dinner


	KS1 Christmas performance 6.30pm


11th	Foundation Stage performance


14th	Y4 Swimming


15th	KS1 Christmas Party


16th	Y3 & Y4 Christmas Party


17th	Y5 & Y6 Christmas Party


18th	School nurse drop in-8.30am


End of term	





January:





5th		Schoo re-opens, 8.45am





Weekly Attendance Awards


Week commencing 9th November 2015





Congratulations to our Reception class who had 98.7% attendance - a great achievement.





Reception class also won our first SMART


TROPHY. Big well done to them.
























































If your child missed the flu immunisation for Year 1 and Year 2 please contact the School Nurse at Billinge Clinic on 01744 624350





IF THERE IS A SAFEGUARDING ALLEGATION ABOUT A MEMBER OF STAFF OR A VOLUNTEER CONTACT


Miss G Chalk


Or


Mr C Halliwell





IF THERE IS A SAFEGUARDING ALLEGATION ABOUT A MEMBER OF STAFF OR A VOLUNTEER CONTACT


Miss G Chalk


Or


Mr C Halliwell





When bringing your children to school and picking them up always keep to the pathways. Do not go over the grass or down the bankings.








Christmas Coffee Afternoon





Thursday 26th November


2.30 – 4.30pm





Everyone welcome, 


including Father Christmas!





Thank you for all the bottles that were sent in today.  Any last minute items you may have for our White Elephant, Nearly New Stalls or Tombola will be gladly accepted next week, Cakes can be brought in on Thursday morning.





On the day, please come to the office where you will be let in, to collect your child.  You can then go in to the hall to visit the stalls.  Grotto tickets will be available in the corridor near the office.







































































































































































We are still collecting tokens for Tubs4Tablets. If you have any at home please send them in to school.


Thank you





Christmas Hamper Raffle





Raffle tickets will be on sale from the school office from Monday 23rd November.





Thanks





Read & Rhyme Time at Peter Street Library Stories, Rhymes and Songs for pre-schoolers


Every Tuesday 2.00pm - 2.30pm��Tuesday 1st December is a special Christmas Read & Rhyme with Bookstart Bear





Willowbrook Hospice





From Monday we will be once again selling the Christmas toys for Willowbrook Hospice. They will be sold at £1 each and will be on a first come first served basis. Our Y5 children will take them to the classes each afternoon so your child does not miss out.





Thank you





Christmas Dinner…





On Wednesday 9th December school will be having our Christmas dinner. Monday is your last chance to let us know if your child would like to join us.


We only need to know if your child DOESN’T usually have school dinners.





School dinners cost £2.20.





Tunza’s Christmas Market





An event for all the family at


The Tunza Centre


Boundary Road


St Helens


(behind Linacre Plant Hire)


Only 50p entry & children go free





Sunday 29th November 2015


11.00am – 3.00pm





Café serving seasonal food and drinks


Variety of Stalls


Pilkington Musical Theatre Company


Santa’s Grotto (£3 a visit)


Entertainment


Face Painting


Fun for all the family


Christmas Raffle


Plus visits from “Tunza the Lion” & a Disney Princess


Featuring the children from Rivington Primary School Choir singing seasonal songs.





Pick up a Christmas bargain or two… In aid of Tunza’s Pride and The Tunza Centre





Family Fundraising Day





Saturday 21st November 2pm – 4pm


The Gerard Arms


Dentons Green Lane


Dentons Green


St Helens


WA10 6SD





£3 per child


Adults are free





Live performance from Anna & Elsa


Face Painting


Fun Dances & Games


Meet Spider Man





All funds raised go to children today to provide specialist equipment and services for children with disabilities throughout the UK.





For tickets please call: 07736 239 143


Or email: children_today@outlook.com





 Let's light up the dark 


WEDNESDAY 25th November 3.30pm-7.30pm


with our 


cycle


in tAYLOR Park 


Come and bling your bike, get cycling advice, have your bike checked and more! 


Guided Family Bike Rides at 4:30pm and 6:30pm


Meet the Teams: Road Safety • Rangers • Healthy Living • Sustrans 


FREE goodies available to all that attend! 


Bikes, helmets & hi-vis jackets will be provided for adults (children must bring their own)


For further information, please contact the Road Safety Team on: 01744 676851











SCHOOL WEBSITE ADDRESS www.rivingtonprimary.co.uk

